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BY COURIER 
 
October 26, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2012-0301 – OEB Revised Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code – Hydro 
One Comments on Timelines for Applicants of Large Embedded Generation Facilities 

 
Hydro One believes that the revised proposed amendments are in the best interest of Transmitters, 
Distributors and large generation proponents, and that they will contribute to an effective and efficient 
connection application process. 
  
As for Hydro One’s proposal to place a timeline on proponents to submit all necessary information for 
the System Impact Assessment, Hydro One accepts that this was not in scope for this proceeding. Hydro 
One will continue to work with proponents so that they know to submit all required information to allow 
Hydro One to apply for the System Impact Assessment in a timely manner.  Should this issue prove to 
be problematic, Hydro One will approach the Board in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK  
 
 
Susan Frank 


